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Particularly in our current federal political climate, it is more important than ever to 

recognize the Drag community, specifically of Black Drag artists during Black History 

Month. Celebrating our Black LGBTQIA+ family is the best way to combat 

censorship, demonization, and historical erasure taking place in our country. As an 

Oregonian, I hope for my home to be a welcoming place for all. It is the very least we 

can do given our state's early history. Acknowledging and uplifting our community 

members who fight for equality, justice, and inclusion costs us nothing, yet enriches 

our culture.  


